
 

Newsletter 
June/July 2022 

Welcome to the latest edition of the AMS newsletter. This one covers both 
June and July  
 
Important Announcements 
 

 

Subscriptions for 2022/23 are now overdue. If you haven’t yet 
paid. It’s time to raid the piggy bank. Payment of £30.00 for 
the year will be accepted on or before the next Shedders’ 
meeting on 1st July 2022. Bank transfers, cheques and cash are 
all welcome. Unfortunately, we can’t yet accept Crypto 
currency or IOUs. 

 
There will be a 
brainstorming 
session at 
Shedders’ meeting 
on 1st July. 
The aim is to 
generate ideas for 
future activities. 
These can include 
things that are 
easy to do now, 
whereas others 
may need more 
thought and time 
to arrange. 

 
 

 
 
You will need to 
bring your 
thoughts and 
ideas. No idea is 
too crazy to be 
included. Often 
one idea can 
trigger others 
that may be 
more workable. 

 
Summer BBQ 
The summer BBQ on 11th June was 
well-attended and a great success. 
There are lots of photos but 
unfortunately they can’t be 
published because of data 
protection regulations  
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Projects 
Things are quiet on this front. In the meantime, members have been busy 
working on their own personal projects or helping others with theirs. Remember, 
if you have something you want to make, mend, build or adapt, there’s lots of 
help around. If you have any ideas for community projects, please talk to Dave 
or bring it up at the next Shedders’ meeting on 1st July. 
 
Dates for your diary 

• Shedders’ meetings at All Saints’ Church Hall from 10.00 am to 12.30 pm  
o 1st July 2022 

 
• Social gathering at the Departure Lounge from 10 am – come when you 

can 
o 14th July 2022 
 

• AMS committee meeting at All Saints’ Church Hall from 10.00 am to 
12.00 pm 

o 15th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


